PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION
SCO 220-21, SECTOR — 34-A, CHANDIGARH

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARING

1. Public Notice for inviting objections on Petition No. 70 of 2015 filed by PSPCL before
the Commission for offering a Special Tariff for the New Industry which would be
established as a result of Progressive Punjab Investors Summit, 2015 and 2013,
was published by PSPCL in various newspapers on 01.03.2016.

2. Public hearing in the matter will be held on 21.04.2016 at 11.30 A.M. at
Commission’s Office i.e. SCO 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh.

3. All the objectors who have filed their objections with the Commission and other
persons/organizations interested in presenting their views/suggestions on the above

mentioned matter before the Commission are invited to participate.
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